
Delaware Council No. 18, Knight Masons   
May 3, 2008 

Lombardy Hall, Talleyville, Delaware 

 

A meeting of Delaware Council No.18 was opened in form at 1:07 pm with the following officers present: 

 

Excellent Chief  Robert Benson 

Senior Knight  James Herrington 

Junior Knight  Wayne T. Slack 

Scribe-Treasurer  Mark E. Irwin, PEC 

Senior Warden  David Laucius 

Junior Warden  Arthur A. Loveless, PEC- pt 

Director of Ceremonies Sheldon L. Edwards, Sr. 

Priest   Gilbert E. Greenfield 

Steward   Jay C. Bergstrom 

Sentinel    John B. Dorsey, PEC- pt 

 

 

Members present as per register. The Excellent Chief welcomed all present. 

 

The minutes of the last meeting of November 3, 2007 were read and approved as read.  

 

A motion was made, seconded and passed that $50.00 be donated to Lombardy Hall Foundation. 

 

A motion was made, seconded and passed to approve the bills that may arise during the summer with a full report to 

be given at the next meeting.  The Treasurer reported a balance of $1534.43 in the checking account and $5310.29 in 

the savings account for a total of $6844.72. 

 

EC Benson recognized the following Past Excellent Chiefs: McVey, Irwin, Lengel, Dorsey, Schutz, Elliott, 

Loveless, Littleton and Hart. 

There were no nominations for new members:  

 

A motion was made passed and seconded to meet at 3:00 pm, or as soon as the York Rite College concludes at a 

date and place determined by the heads of the 5 bodies. 

 

The following dignitaries were introduced:  

M.I. Arthur Loveless, Most Illustrious Grand Master of Cryptic Masons in Delaware 

R.E. Jay C. Bergstrom, Grand Commander of Knights Templar in Delaware. 

R.E.D. Mark E. Irwin, Grand Governor for Delaware of the York Rite Sovereign College and Chief Adept, 

Delaware College S.R.I.C.F. 

Ill. Albert R. Marshall, 33°, A.A.S.R. for the Northern Masonic Jurisdiction and Deputy for Delaware 

Ill. James T. Elliott, Jr., 33°, A.A.S.R. for the Northern Masonic Jurisdiction and Active Member for Delaware 

Il. Harold T.J. Littleton, 33°, A.A.S.R. for the Northern Masonic Jurisdiction and Active Emeritus for Delaware 

 

EC Benson with assistance of PEC Mark Irwin presented PEC Charles Hart with his past Excellent Chief’s 

certificate. 

EC Benson presented Sir Knights Albert Marshall and Jay Bergstrom with their membership certificates. 

 

There being no further business the Council was closed in form at 1:39  pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

         
Mark E. Irwin PEC 

Scribe 


